
Sapp, Jeremy <Jeremy.Sapp@weyerhaeuser.com> 

Dear House Committee on Energy and Environment, 

I am opposed to HB 2656.   

Moving Oregon towards less forest management and reduced forest management pushes forestland to 
not be forestland.  Those landowners who own managed forestland will look to rid themselves of this 
land.  

Managed forests provide living wages to many families. 

We’ll be one step closer to exporting our timber/wood products extraction.  Why not supply our 
demand here in Oregon? 

 

Jeremy Sapp 

Resident of Forest Grove, Oregon. 

 


